


August 24, 2022
Dear Parents,
Your young students will learn and grow a great deal during this 2022-2023 year.  I am thrilled to be their First Grade teacher.  In first grade I will use many forms of learning such as Chromebooks, IPADS, small group learning as well as fostering independent learning in a caring and loving environment. 
Let me tell you a little bit about myself.  I received my bachelor's degree in public relations/journalism from the University of Southern California.  I worked for 17 years preparing continuing education seminars for pharmacists.  I was fortunate to be able to stop working for many years and stayed home to raise my children.    Once my children were in school, I taught as a substitute teacher within the Pleasant Valley School District for nine years.    I taught grades Kindergarten through 5th grade during my substitute teaching experience.  I completed my multiple subject teaching credential at National University.  This will be my eighth year having the privilege of working in Pleasant Valley School District. 
Besides being a teacher, I have been married to my wonderful husband for 32 years, and am a mother of two children.  My husband Frank went to UCSB and received a B.S. in pharmacology and went on to USC for his doctorate degree in Pharmacy.  He worked for 14 years at Amgen and is currently a Vice President for a small start up company Westlake Village.  Nicole is 28 and graduated from the University of Southern California with a Bachelor Degree in History. She earned her Master’s Degree at Texas A&M in Public Administration and Public Service.  She is currently working at USC as the Assistant Director of the Center for Political Future. Ryan is 25 and attended the University of Southern California as a Business/Accounting major.  He earned his bachelor’s degree in accounting and graduated with his and Master’s Degree in Accounting and Data Analytics.  He is currently working in Los Angeles for KPMG as an Accounting Associate.  As you can see our family has been keeping the USC tradition going! Ryan proposed to Molleigh last year and they will be getting married in September of this year!  Also, to a fellow USC Trojan!  Molleigh works at Pepperdine University as the Assistant Director for Fraternity and Sorority Life.  
I will create a fun, academic environment that will provide an ideal learning culture for your child to be successful.  Each student has individual needs and strengths.  It will be my focus to identify those and provide your children the best learning experience possible.  
Behavior Management

I will use a great deal of positive reinforcement techniques within my classroom. It is my goal that each and every child will feel protected, respected, and valued in my classroom. 
Communication is the key to success and a great parent/teacher relationship.  If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at epompilio@pleasantvalleysd.org
Sincerely, 
Elaine Pompilio
